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Dear Nestor:

I'm sorry for the disappointment, after your effort
to get it into the competition. The photography is
excellent, though,

I'm going to be teaching a 3 week film workshop
during July, up in Woodstock and Teiji Ito will

be giving a drum workshop at about the same time
up there. Will you be around, or will you have
left the country already.

e Do give me a telephone call. WA 4-0780.
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